Walton
W Yorkshire
15<sup>th</sup> January 2017

Dear Sir, Madam,

I just wanted to drop you a note to advise you of the continuing work towards our concluding a Walton Parish Neighbourhood Plan.

We are making positive progress and are keen to achieve the broadest contribution towards making this a truly outstanding place to live, visit or conduct business in, over the years to come.

So, we hope to have a draft available for you to see and to comment on very soon, but in the meantime, if there are any particular issues – or areas of focus that you believe we should be paying particular attention to, then do let us know.

We are keen to hear all views that might assist us in achieving our goal for the future of this great small village. Our Vision for the future of the village is best expressed as,

By 2018 Walton will have maintained its unique identity, its beauty and charm as well as enjoying an enhanced community spirit resulting from investment in new and existing facilities. New homes will attract new residents as well as enabling existing residents to remain in the community. Transformed transport and communications infrastructure will have made Walton an even better place to live and work.

We have a dedicated email address xxxxxx and we welcome your early contributions.

Our formal consultation process will commence in the spring.

Best wishes.

**Brodie Clark CBE** 

R Sodi lles